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Media Advisory

City to Hold Public Meeting on Open Space and Public Realm Designs for the Midtown Redevelopment Project

	(Thursday, Nov. 1 2012) – The City of Rochester will hold a public informational meeting to present designs for the open space and public realm portion of the Midtown Redevelopment Project. 
	The presentation will feature design plans for the new streets, sidewalks, and streetscape features within the site, as well as plans for the open spaces and plazas. The option of adding public art to the site will be discussed.
	The meeting will also cover development planned and currently underway, temporary uses of parcels awaiting development, and an overall project schedule. 
	The meeting will take place from 5:30- 6:30 p.m. Thursday, Nov. 1 at the Kate Gleason Auditorium in the Bausch and Lomb Building at the Central Library, 115 South Ave.
-30-

News Media: For more information Bureau of Communications at 428-7135 or visit www.cityofrochester.gov/midtown.  
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